
1

Lane, Roger

From: albion@milwpc.com
Sent: Friday, August 08, 2014 10:50 AM
To: Lane, Roger
Cc: csweeney@axley.com; tim@yahara.com
Subject: Statement from Town of Albion for CUP 02260 appeal

Roger, 
Bob asked me to send this statement for the appeal on the CUP at the meeting on Aug 14, 2014 
The Town of Albion unanimously feels that this appeal is ridiculous and a waste of the County Boards time. We 
at the Town Board and the Planning Commission for the Town of Albion have documented and went through 
the procedure correctly. We feel our decision was the correct decision and the County ZLR approved justly 
so.  We made this decision knowing all the tax payers in our township would benefit financially by having this 
material locally for our gravel roads and shoulders.  
Albion Town Board 
Albion Planning Commission 
Thanks 
Julie Hanewall 
Town of Albion 
 

 


